
 
 
 
February 12, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I believe that important health decisions should be decided by citizens and families with the 
advice of their personal health care providers - not mandated by government.  I have some 
serious concerns about aborted fetal tissue and human embryos that are currently being used in 
the manufacturing of some vaccines.  Right now, it is difficult to even have a public conversation 
about the reasons behind this.  Thank you for considering my family's concerns and for 
preserving health care freedoms.  
 
Aimee Cook 
Elk Falls, KS 


